
Vimala College is reaching out to

the student community to enquire

into their general wellbeing during

the lockdown period. This initiative

has been envisioned to strengthen

the mentor- mentee relations and

bring the College closer to the

student fraternity, thereby aiding

better dispersal of student-oriented

educative, administrative and

supportive interventions. 

 

The post Covid-19 lockdown period

would require much deliberations

and concerted efforts towards the

structuring, design and delivery of

education and College activities,

especially in the area of

technology-assisted teaching

learning.

Aid better relations and support the mentoring system being
followed in College.
To help the College remain updated about the welfare of students.
To compile complete and exhaustive data regarding students’ access
to technology and digital resources.
To structure a technology aided system of education delivery,in the
best possible way.
To update our LMS, Linways, according to the changing needs in the
Post Lockdown period.
To guide faculty in designing online courses in future.
To help plan rehabilitation measures for students affected by the
Covid-19 virus and the subsequent lockdown.

Objectives of the Initiative:
1.

2.
3.

4.

5.

6.
7.

 
The Exercise:
Tutors are requested to personally contact each student in their class
and enquire into matters, contained in the Google Form attached.
Personal conversation between the tutors and students is mandatory.
The information thus collected is to be filled in a google form
https://forms.gle/Egs9ZQdku8STCJVK9
 

Reaching Out Vimala College
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Assure our students that we are committed to supporting them during this unsettling time... 
The IQAC thanks all Departments, Heads of Departments and Tutors for their  co-operation
and efforts towards making this Initiative a success.
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